

LETTER TO BRANCHES



No. 476/22

1st December 2022

Dear Colleagues,

2022 Dispute Relating to Royal Mail Group Breaking the "Pathway to Change" and Associated National Agreements and Protections for CWU Represented Grades **Employed by Royal Mail Group Consisting of Royal Mail, Parcelforce and Fleet**

Branches and Representatives will know that negotiations with Royal Mail Group on our disputes are currently at a stalemate and despite various exchanges of letters between the parties in the last few days no talks are planned at this stage. We expect this position to change; however, in the meantime, in order to keep the pressure on, it was important that the union today served the statutory notice of discontinuous strike action to RMG as follows:

The strike will cover all duties and scheduled attendance commencing between the period at or after 04:01 on Thursday 15th December 2022 and before 04:00 on Friday 16th December 2022. The industrial action will be discontinuous.

Any enquiries in relation to the content of this LTB should be addressed to the DGS(P) Department.

Yours sincerely,

Any Finery

Andy Furey

Acting Deputy General Secretary (Postal)



